U of A Receives
Training Grant

‘The- University of Alaska

has received approval of a .. .

grant of $33,000 under

Title II-1 of the Economic

Opportunity Act of 1964.
Dr. Arthur S. Buswell, Dean
of the Division of Statewide

Services and Director of Ex-

tension said the grant will
be used to employ a regional
training: officer to plan and
conduct short term educational

programs for parents of young
children, pepare publications -

on. early childhood  devel op-
ment and to provide special-
ized = training = programs: for
Head Start teachers.

The program will be admm-
istered by the University’s
Cooperative Extension Ser-
vice.



